
NOTICE- TOWN OF ELBA 
PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public test of the voting equipment to be 
used at the General Election on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, will be held on 
Tuesday, October 29, 2024, at 4:30 PM at the Elba Town Hall in Astico. 
 
        Lori Koenig-Fry, Clerk 

Posted:  Friday October 25, 2024, at the Town Hall, and Town Website www.townofelba.com  

 

http://www.townofelba.com/

